
 

 

 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

01/23 3 January 2023 

 
CLOSURE OF SHIRE OFFICE AND OTHER SHIRE SERVICES AND FACILITIES 

FOR CHINESE NEW YEAR & AUSTRALIA DAY 
 
Members of the public are advised that the Shire Office will be closed on the days listed 
below. The Rubbish Collection Service and Rubbish Tip services are available on some 
days over the Chinese New Year & Australia Day period as listed below: 
 

Date Shire Offices Library 
Rubbish 

Collection 
Rubbish Tip 

Friday 20 Jan 23 
7:30am - 
12 noon 

Closed 

Normal 
7:30am –  
12 noon 

Saturday 21 Jan 23 

Closed 

N/A 
Closed 

Sunday 22 Jan 23 3pm - 5pm 

Monday 23 Jan 23 
Public Holiday 

(Chinese New Year) 
Normal 

Closed 
Tuesday 24 Jan 23 

Public Holiday 
(Chinese New Year) 

Normal 

Wednesday 25 Jan 23 7:30am – 4pm 
12 noon - 

4pm 
Normal 7:30am – 4pm 

Thursday 26 Jan 23 
Public Holiday 
(Australia Day) 

Closed Closed Normal  Closed 

 
The Shire office and other services and facilities will be back to their normal hours from 
Friday 27 January 2023. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to wish the Community a Happy Chinese New Year 
and Australia Day. 
 
 
 
Troy Davis 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  

 


